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It is informed to all that due to unavoidable reasons Bangladesh 

Telecommunication Regulatory Commission (BTRC) has been canceled EoI 

notice for the procurement of Integrated Telecom Service Management Platform 

(ITSMP). EoI No. 14.32.0000.600.07.007.23.123, Date: 30-11-2023. 

 

 

(Signed) 

(Shazeda Parvin) 

Director  

Systems and Services Division, BTRC 

Telephone: +880 2222217121 

E-mail: shazeda@btrc.gov.bd 
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